United States
General Accounting Office
Washington, D.C. 20548

Office of the General Counsel

B-231410

May 27, 1988

The Honorable John R. Bolton
Assistant Attorney General
Civil Division

Department cf Justice
washington, D.C. 20530

Subject: Lockheed Corporation v, United States,
Cl. Ct. 261-88C

Dear Mr. Bolton:

This is in response to your communication dated
May 9, 1988, requesting a litigation report in connec-
tion with the subject suit.

Our records contain no information regarding the matter
being litigated nor do they indicate a claim or other demand
against the plaintiff which might furnish the basis for a
counterclaim or setoff in this case.

Sincerely yours,

Ronald Berger
Ascistant Seneral Counsel






